
 

New PSA chief negotiator 
 
The PSA has decided to increase the capacity of its collective bargaining structure to further promote 
the interests of members. Members should therefore note that Peter Mngomezulu has been 
appointed as the new PSA chief negotiator for the Department of Public Works and Infrastructure. 
 
His contact details are: Tel (012) 303 6712; cell 082 880 8980 and e-mail 
peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za. The immediate PSA supervisor is Jannie Oosthuizen. His contact 
details are: Tel (012) 303 6509; fax-to-mail 087 234 7646 and e-mail jannie.oosthuizen@psa.co.za. 
 
Members are advised to refer collective bargaining issues that need to be consulted on or negotiated 
for the attention of the PSA’s chief negotiator. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
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